
MRS Title 5, §33. BUREAU OF HUMAN RESOURCES TO INFORM SUPERVISORS AND STATE EMPLOYEES

Generated 
02.09.2024 §33. Bureau of Human Resources to inform supervisors and state employees |  1

§33.  Bureau of Human Resources to inform supervisors and state employees
The State Human Resources Officer is responsible for informing supervisors and state employees 

about the provisions of this chapter.  The State Human Resources Officer, at a minimum, shall distribute 
a sufficient number of copies of this chapter, which shall be visibly posted in all state buildings, in order 
to notify the greatest possible number of state employees about the provisions in this chapter.  [PL 
1985, c. 785, Pt. B, §9 (AMD); PL 2023, c. 412, Pt. D, §3 (REV).]

The State Human Resources Officer shall use the necessary means to instruct all supervisory 
personnel about the provisions in this chapter.  [PL 1985, c. 785, Pt. B, §9 (AMD); PL 2023, c. 412, 
Pt. D, §3 (REV).]
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